
As we look towards the New Year, we wanted to share our video that debuted at our 
Lasting Impressions Gala on November 3rd, D’Youville: We’ve Got This – A Response to 
the COVID-19 Pandemic. We are so proud of our entire campus of employees, residents 

and families for their courage and strength during this difficult time. To watch their 
stories, we invite you to press play.

With rising costs on everything from food to fuel it takes more funds to keep our  
campus running! Your gift this year is needed more than ever! Here are some examples 

of ways that your contribution can help us to enhance the lives of our residents:

$1,500 =
Become an annual sponsor of our monthly Memory Café which extends our mission  

to those with memory loss, and their caregivers, who are still living in the community. 
Your funds will help to provide refreshments, speakers and more.

$1,000 =
8-10 visits to our campus by our music therapists for our memory care residents. 

$500 =
1 additional iPad to help keep our residents connected, learning and entertained.

$250 =
1 month subscription to our iN2L Life Enrichment System (a touch screen that connects 

seniors through programming and interactions).

$175 =
Help us fill the D’Youville Bus with a full-tank of Gas to transport our residents to shop, 

or experience fun excursions such as dining out or a trip to the beach.

$150 =
1 visit or performance from various artists and musicians to enhance or own activity 

programs.

$75, $50 or $25 =
Provide extra refreshments, holiday decorations and other enhancements to make  

our activities special all year long.

We need your help
this Giving Tuesday

Best wishes for a wonderful holiday season
and a Happy New Year! 

On behalf of all we serve, thank you for your continued support! 

With Gratitude!

Every Gift Counts
Please Donate Now

Please visit www.dyouville.org to make an online donation. 
To send a gift via the mail, please make checks payable to: D’Youville Senior Care, 

981 Varnum Avenue, Lowell, MA 01854. For any questions, please contact 
Attn: Tara Dhar via email at tdhar@dyouville.org or mobile at 323-697-8681. 

We have so much to celebrate on this Giving Tuesday, 
Tuesday, November 29th, 2022! Help us kick off a season 
of giving and consider a gift to the D’Youville Community 

Enrichment Fund!
Your gift, in any amount will help us to fund the D’Youville Community Enrichment Fund 

for both anticipated and emerging needs of our residents. When needs arise, these 
funds will provide a resource to continue to meet the needs of our residents, even if 
they shift quickly. Your generosity helps us further our mission. To learn more or to 

make a donation, please visit www.dyouville.org.

www.dyouville.org

@DYouvilleLowell


